Consumers
pﬂwer David J VandeWalle
cnmnanv Nuclear Licensimg Ad numstrator

General Offices: 1645 West Parnall Road, Jackson, MI 49201 « (517) 788 1636

August 19, 1982

Dennis M Crutchfield, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No 5
Nuclear Reactor Regulation

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

DOCKET 50-155 - LICENSE DPR-6 -
BIG ROCK POINT PLANT -
UNRESOLVED SAFETY ISSUES

The purpose of this letter is to request a date extension in responding to the
NRC letter of Julv 13, 1982 which addressed Unresolved Safety Issues (USI's)
for the Big Rock Point Plant. Consumers Power Company expects to respond to
the NRC's request for up-to-date-information concerning sixteen (16) USI'sc
applicable to the Big Rock Point Plant by February 15, 1983.

This date extension has been discusse. with W T Russell of the Systematic
Evaluation Program Branch, and found to be in agreement with the current
schedule for issuance of an integrated assessment report for the Big Rock
Point Plant.
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